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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Merry Christmas and a healthy and happy New Year! 

If you still have some Christmas shopping to do, then please remember to go along to 
the THACS Arts & Crafts Sale on Saturday 4th December, from 10am to 4pm, in the 
Tewin Memorial Hall. Admission is free and there will be high quality hand-crafted gifts 
for sale. 

The Arts & Crafts Sale will be the last THACS event for this year, but the committee is 
busy planning the programme of events for 2022. Information about these will be 
published in future editions of the Tewin Magazine and on the THACS pages of the 
Tewin Village website, so please look out for further information in the new year.  

 


